
8. Whole School Involvement
In our school the whole school community is informed very 
regularly of whatever is taking place among the Green Schools 
Committee, and we strive to keep as many people on board as 
possible by demonstrating that it is an on-going process. We 
use various methods; our Green Schools notice board is 
prominently located, with regular updates and news e.g. new 
committee members, elections etc. The Committee officers 
address the school over the Intercom with news, events, when 
meetings are taking place and so on. In the Infant end of the 
school, where the children are too young to organise the bins, 
we have visits from the older committee members, where they 
give a mini- workshop on what waste goes into what bin etc. 
We try to get as much information to the homes of all the 
children in our school as is possible- we may send a note 
home.


